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27 September 2016

Jenny M
fyi-request-4533-5f011f16@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Jenny

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 1 September 2016, where you sought
information relating to the date W Spiller left the position of O/C Station and took the role as

EPM at Counties Manukau DHQ.
I provide the following responses to your specific questions.

W Spiller left the position of O/C Station in Newmarket in August 2012. She took up the EPM
role at Counties Manukau DHQ in March 2014.

W Spiller had other duties and responsibilities between these two roles.

Yours sincerely

By

Kaye Ryan
Acting Deputy Chief Executive: People

Safer Communities Together




